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Schedule 25 to the Minutes of 
the Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Tuesday, September 8, 2015. 

This is to acknowledge and thank you fo r your email of September 4, 2015, a copy of which will be forwarded to the 
Mayor and each Councillor. In addition, your email will be forwarded to Wayne Craig, Director, Development. If you 
have any further comments or concerns, you may contact Mr. Craig at 604.276.4000. 

Also, your email will be included in the September 8, 2015 Public Hearing agenda package. 

Than k you for t aking the time to contact Richmond City Council. 

Best regards, 

David Weber 
Director, City Clerk's Office 
City of Richmond 

From: Peggy Ogloff [mai lto:pegloff@shaw.ca] 
Sent: Friday, 4 September 2015 07:30 
To: MayorandCouncillors 
Subject: Bylaw 9280 

Please use the 3.7 metre ceiling height and the nine metre building height for all new houses. 

Four voters: 

Peggy Ogloff Fred Ogloff Kathryn Ogloff Robert Ogloff 
6531 Clematis Drive 
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